
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

               17 July 2012 
 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

New Zealand Pledges New Contribution to ECCC 

New Zealand has announced an additional NZ $100,000 for the international component of the 

Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC). 

The announcement was made in Phnom Penh on 12 July by visiting Foreign Affairs Minister Murray 

McCully when he met with Cambodian Foreign Minister Hor Namhong. 

“We would like to express our sincere thanks to the Government of New Zealand for its continued 

support to the Court,” said Acting Director of Administration Tony Kranh and Deputy Director of 

Administration Knut Rosandhaug.  

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer 
Mobile: +855(0) 12 488 023 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
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